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THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION DID NOT COMMIT TO BUILD A HOUSE 
FOR THE VICTIM THAT WAS ATTACKED AT EMATHOLE HIGH SCHOOL 

 
 
The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education would like to correct the 
perception/information/statement, that it would assist the family of the learner who 
was attacked by other two learners from Mathale High School to build a house. 
 
The information at our disposal is, that, there are other associations, which, have 
committed to build the house as part of its contribution in restoring the dignity and 
confidence of the victim. 
 
The building of houses is not the core mandate of the Department of Education.  
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